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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
We are excited to announce that a Yard Sale will be taking place next Sunday, June 18, to raise funds for 
our Sunday School, Young Adults, and Kodan programs. Your generous donations of used goods in good 
condition will go a long way in supporting these important initiatives. 
 
If you have any items you would like to contribute to this cause, please reach out to Kanae-san, who is 
coordinating the donation collection. She will provide you with further details on how and where to drop 
off your donations. However, we kindly request that you refrain from donating any adult or youth 
clothing items at this time. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the Yard Sale on Sunday, June 18. Let us come together as a 
community and embrace the spirit of giving. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Belvedere Family Community 
723 S. Broadway 
Tarrytown, NY 10591 


